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In 2016 the Ministry of Justice has initiated a term of reference to audit the existing 
insolvency laws in Estonia.  
 
The working group has not yet presented its proposals for amendments.  
 
Still it is known that the major topics of discussion involve the questions of making 
the reorganisation and debt restructuring proceedings more easily accessible, 
providing better possibilities for third-party financing and also the questions of giving 
the creditors the right to initiate the proceedings. 
 
 
 


